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CALL TO THE 532nd STATED MEETING 

February 10, 2024 

 

The 532nd Stated Meeting of the Presbytery of Des Moines will be held at 9:30 a.m. on Saturday, 

February 10, 2024, at Heartland Presbyterian Church, 14300 Hickman, Clive, Iowa. 

 

The meeting will be offered as a hybrid meeting, meaning you may attend in person at Heartland 

Presbyterian Church or virtually. No matter how you will attend, minister members, ruling elder 

commissioners and visitors must register on-line at 2024 Presbytery Meeting Registration - 

Presbytery of Des Moines (dmpresbytery.org). Soon after registering you should receive a confirmation 

email. 

 

Please be sure to check your spam or junk folder if you do not find the email in your inbox. 

 

If you do not receive the link, please notify Jeannie Stolee in the Presbytery office at 

office@presbyteries.org or 319-233-1747. 

 

Lunch will be offered for those attending in-person.  The cost of the lunch will be $12.00 payable to 

Heartland Presbyterian Church. 

 

• If you plan to eat the lunch provided, you MUST register by noon on Monday, February 5, 

2024.   

• If you plan to attend the meeting in-person and not eat the lunch provided, or if you plan to 

attend the meeting virtually, you MUST register by noon on Friday, February 9, 2024. 

 

An orientation for new commissioners will be held at 9:00 a.m. for those attending in-person and via 

Zoom. 

 

At the beginning of the meeting, I will go over some basics of a hybrid meeting and walk everyone 

through how the voting will take place.  As always, if you have any questions, please contact me at 

annika@presbyteries.org or by phone at 402-942-1636. 

 

I look forward to seeing all of you for the Presbytery meeting on Saturday, February 10, 2024. 

 

 

Rev. Dr. Annika Lister Stroope 

Administrative Executive & Stated Clerk 
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